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In fall 2008, the College received contributions to establish two endowed scholarships funds. The 
Jonathan Wolf Memorial Scholarship and the Louise McLellan Dubois Memorial Scholarship both 
assist students who demonstrate financial need. 

The Jonathan Wolf Memorial Scholarship serves as a tribute to Jon’s life and his strength of 
personal character. Members of his family established the fund to recognize the positive spirit that 
enabled Jon to overcome challenges and serve as a role model for his peers and family members. 

Diagnosed with a muscle disease at an early age and in a wheelchair since age 10, Jon became a 
strong advocate for the disabled, serving as a local ambassador for the Muscular Dystrophy Association. 
Jon challenged himself throughout his life to accomplish his goals including attaining Eagle Scout status 
and succeeding at Rivier College academically and through extracurricular activities. 

The Jonathan Wolf Memorial Scholarship will be awarded annually to a full-time undergraduate 
day student who has completed at least two years of study and who demonstrates, through an application 
and written essay, a solid work ethic and commitment to overcoming adversity to accomplish goals. 

The Louise McLellan Dubois Memorial Scholarship was created by longtime friend of the College 
Armand Dubois to recognize his wife’s commitment to higher education for women who display 
leadership qualities and a desire to serve others. The scholarship is awarded annually to female New 
Hampshire residents pursuing a bachelor’s degree in nursing. Recipients shall demonstrate strong 
character, commitment to the nursing profession, and the ability to establish positive relationships. 

For questions regarding existing or new endowed scholarships at Rivier College, please contact 
Karen Cooper, Executive Director of Development and Marketing at (603) 897-8508. �  
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